
The applicant will be waived 50% of the
total course fees after signing a bond with
the Faculty of Graduate Studies.

All applicants must complete the relevant
degree program on time. In the event of the
applicant’s failure to complete the program,
the whole course fees will be charged.

Applicants are allowed to take study leave
only during examination periods.

Other conditions stipulated in UGC circulars,
internal circulars, council decisions, etc., will
be applicable where necessary.

This scholarship scheme is designed to encourage
and support nonacademic staff pursuit of higher
education while balancing professional
responsibilities. We encourage all eligible non-   
academic staff members to take advantage of this
opportunity to enhance their skills and qualifications.

We are pleased to announce the introduction of
a partial scholarship scheme for non-academic
staff members of the University of Ruhuna by the
Faculty of Graduate Studies (FGS). We believe
that acquiring new knowledge, skills, and
experiences through postgraduate programs will
not only benefit you personally, but also
contribute to the growth and development of our
institution.

As part of our commitment to promoting higher
educational opportunities, FGS will be offering
three partial scholarships per year for any master
degree programs conducted by the FGS to
support non-academic staff members subject to
the following regulations:

Partial Scholarship Scheme
for Non-Academic Staff
Members of 
University of Ruhuna

All relevant staff members
who have an interest to follow
a master degree program are
requested to apply for the
following three master degree
programs.

Master of Sociology

Degree Program 

Master of Development

Planning Degree Program 

Master of Business

Administration (MBA) 

For further details, please contact the Faculty of Graduate Studies.

http://fgs.ruh.ac.lkfgs@fgs.ruh.ac.lk0412239146

https://fgs.ruh.ac.lk/

